
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bethany Wake scholarship will provide assistance to individuals 

wanting to participate in the WCFL annual Kampala Conference. This 

conference will equip the local people in Uganda and surrounds with 

skills and knowledge to address reproductive education needs in their 

areas as a long-term sustainable solution to intergenerational 

poverty.  WCFL utilises a new holistic and practical approach in our 

train the trainer workshops.  

Please visit www.wisechoicesforlife.org to learn more! 

 

 

Wise Choices for Life thanks the friends and family of Bethany Wake 

for their generous donations and support in helping to break the 

poverty cycle through reproductive health education in Africa. 
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